Las Vegas 2015

Simbang Gabi

Our Parish is looking for volunteers to help form the
different committees in organizing the Simbang Gabi
celebration which is being held on Monday, December
21 at 6:00pm at St. Elizabeth’s. Please consider signing
up to help on one of the following committees: Liturgy
Planning, Fundraising, Volunteers, Communications, Set
up and Décor, Entertainment, Food/Meal Service, and
Clean up. In lieu of a potluck meal, we are accepting
monetary donations to help offset the costs associated
with making this evening a wonderful celebration.
Monetary donations may be turned in to the gift shop
and are tax deductible. To volunteer, please contact
Maureen Sisto at msisto@seaslv.org or at
702.804.8321. We also welcome anyone interested in
volunteering to join us in our next planning meeting
which will be held on Wednesday, October 14 at
10:00am in the Parish Hall rooms 3 & 4. Thank you for
your consideration in helping us plan this beautiful par-
ish event. We look forward to hearing from you.




